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Dear Parent/Carers,  
 
What a fabulous week we have had with the Nativity, Christmas fete and the Carol Concert. The 
children really have been their Burford Best. They have made me extremely proud of them this week. 
 
A very big ‘thank you’ to the FoBPS team and for all your support at last Friday’s Christmas fete – a 
fantastic amount of £616 was raised. 
 
Next week – We have joint winners for this term’s house points – Bradwell (Blue) and Fulbrook 
(Green) – so the children can wear non-school uniform on Monday.    On Tuesday, it’s Christmas 
Lunch day so, should they wish, they can wear their Christmas jumpers again and on Wednesday 
(last day of term), children can wear their pyjamas, dressing gown & slippers.   (Notification of this 
previously communicated).     
 
I would really appreciate you taking the time to complete this short questionnaire as we are always 
looking for ways to improve. https://forms.gle/SeZYpCT1G83f6Xzg6 

 

 

Parent Questionnaire Burford Primary 

December 2023 
I like to end each term by gathering information from 

parents/carers to help us to grow and achieve Burford Best. 

 

 
Happy Friday.  
 
Mrs Rachel Veeder  
  
Interim Executive Head Teacher  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                
 

https://www.burfordprimaryschool.org.uk/index.php
https://forms.gle/SeZYpCT1G83f6Xzg6
https://forms.gle/kiBFFJ9UmCKQCA46A
https://forms.gle/kiBFFJ9UmCKQCA46A
https://forms.gle/kiBFFJ9UmCKQCA46A


 
 
 

Diary Dates & Future Dates 
18th December 

   
 

19th December 
CHRISTMAS LUNCH 

20th December 
TERM ENDS 3.15 P.M.  
NO AFTERSCHOOL 

CLUB 

  

8th January 2024 
 

TERM BEGINS 
 

    

 
In the Community  

 

      

 
 

Each week we will be giving out certificates to a child in each class who have been ‘Burford Best’ 
Last week they were:- 

 
Warwick Class –  Hettie Edwards 

Windrush Class – Grace Carter 
Tolsey Class –  Billy Ebeling 

Wysdom Class – Connie Hadland      
Priory Class –  Sophie Crossman 

 
This week they are:- 

 
Warwick Class –  Rex Mustoe    

Windrush Class – Florence Rigby       
Tolsey Class –  Nithyaanshi Gummadala      

Wysdom Class –  Phoebe McCracken       
Priory Class –  Evie Pinker   

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

      

 
 

Warwick Class Nativity ‘Shine Star Shine’ 
 
Wow!  We really couldn't be any prouder of our wonderful children.  They were so amazing 
remembering their lines, singing the songs and doing some pretty impressive dance moves!  What a 
beautiful setting to perform in too, the church looked lovely and with the Christmas Tree behind 
them Warwick class looked even more spectacular.  We would like to thank you for your support 
with costumes and collecting your children in the church we really appreciated it.  It was wonderful 
to see so many people there and the children loved it. 
We hope you enjoyed the performance as much as we did. 
Happy Christmas! 
Love 
Mrs Docherty x  

 

   
 

    
 

 
 


